
Ruffner Support 

 

Good evening House Fisheries Committee. My name is Eric Booton and as an Anchorage sport 

fisherman, I am excited to hear that Robert Ruffner is a nominee for the Alaska Board of 

Fisheries.  Ruffner has demonstrated his dedication to Alaska’s fisheries through his extensive 

work to improve fish habitat and advocating for salmon, trout and the anglers who dedicate their 

lives pursuing them.  Ruffner will provide the BOF with the fresh and big picture approach it 

desperately needs.  Please join me in confirming him to the Board. Thank you for your time and 

hearing my testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Booton 

 


